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To: Enrgue Zaidivar <enrique.zaldivar@lacity.org>

Cc: Karen Coca <karen.coca@lacity.org>, Daniel Meyers <daniel.meyers@lacity.org>, Alex Helou <alex.helou@lacity.org>,
Adena Hopenstand <adena.hopensiand@lacity.org>, George McGrath <gmcgrath@recology.com>, Donald Gambelin
<DGambelin@recology.com>, Bryce Giddens <BGiddens@recciogy.com>, "cynthia.perez@lacity.org”

<gynthia.perez@lacity.org>

Enrique,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us on Monday and for your gracious letter yesterday. We have greally
appreciated the opportunity to work with the City in this process. White we are disappointed that agreement could not be
reached on key business issues, we remain eager to partner with the City and lock forward to having the opportunity to
serve the Los Angeles community.

Sincerely,
Mike

Michael 1 Sangiacom

Freaiduet & Chd Executiye Officer
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